
 
 
     

      Shire of Coolgardie 

1/10/2018  

Shire of Coolgardie to 
perform a controlled burn 
at the Coolgardie Landfill 

Site  
 
The Shire of Coolgardie will be conducting a burn on Friday 5th October 2018 at the 
Coolgardie Refuse Site.  Police, D.F.E.S. and the Local Fire Brigade have been notified. 

The burn will be subject to weather conditions and only green waste will be burnt. 

For any further information, please contact the Shire Senior Ranger, Kevin Caldwell on 

9080 2111.  
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James Trail 
Chief Executive Officer


